Oct/Nov/Dec 2024

Luther A. Quintana P.O. Box 464 Vernon, Az 85940 Ph. 928-242-3418

Dear Pastor & Friends

Hello again from the White Mountains of Arizona. It is amazing that we have come to the end of another year. God has done so many wonderful things in our lives. When we began this year it was full of new challenges and mixed emotions dealing with different issues in all of our church families. Many were at the point of death, and family differences or misunderstandings. With that being said we lost several folks with terminal illnesses. God still continues to strengthen our people through these deaths as well through the tough family issues.

As a missionary trying to help our folks I know first hand God's power in giving me the ability to preach and teach the Word of God so that the church family can understand that He has a plan in mind. I'm grateful that my burden is to be sensitive to the Holy Spirit's leading and ask God what my folks' needs are regarding their daily lives and food for the soul. I believe we are living in challenging times but God is greater than all of our problems. We have seen Him manifest His presence through it all. We have seen a number of folks redicate their life to Christ and join the church through believers baptism's .

I just want to say I know God is not done with us yet or He would have taken us home to Glory. I'm excited to see what He is going to do in 2025. I just want you to know we could not be here serving our wonderful Saviour without you and your sacrificial giving and prayers. The labor and service is a Divine calling in which I do not take lightly. Sandy and I and Phoenix want to wish each one of you a very Merry Christmas . Thank you for the extra offerings and gifts that you so graciously sent. Have a Happy New Year.

The Quintana's

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, Georgia 30517 Sending Church
Welcome Home Baptist Church
914 Greenwood Place S.W.
Lenoir N.C. 28645